
Steps Taken By Killeen ISD To
Protect Students & Staff From
Covid-19

Killeen ISD is committed to the health and safety of its

students and staff during the ongoing pandemic.

A few changes Killeen ISD has made in adherence to

this goal include:

The "We Can Do This" educational

campaign aims to spread awareness for

protocols student and staff can follow to

help stop the spread of COVID-19.

The campaign stresses on the

importance of covering the mouth while

coughing, properly washing hands, and

wearing a mask.

Killeen ISD is utilizing KISD-TV, videos,

Facebook, and flyers to help get this

information to the public.

Parents and staff are notified via email

about COVID-19 positive cases in a

campus or department.

Killeen ISD’s COVID-19 Dashboard

displays the number of PCR lab-

confirmed COVID-19 cases in its schools.

Killeen ISD also provides information

about testing sites at the link

https://www.killeenisd.org/COVID19_vac

cine in a bid to encourage members of

the community to get vaccinated.

Killeen Independent School District is

also providing free COVID-19 rapid

screeners.

Killeen ISD is adhering to guidelines

released by the Bell County Health

Department and Center for Disease

Control to the best of its abilities.
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